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Hello everyone, I hope all is well and you are staying safe. I just wanted to give you an update on current goings-on in 

Cherry Class. 

 

Staff 

Currently working in preschool is myself, Jenny and Elin Crowe. 

 

Blog  

My blog is updated weekly with news, what we have been learning, pictures and videos to keep you all in the loop of 

your child’s morning session with us.   

  

Family Photos  

I have had a good response from parents with family photos; although still have lots of room to fill. Please email me your 

family photo if you would like me to print your picture off to display in the classroom. We do this as a friendly reminder for 

our children so that they can see something familiar in our school setting.  

    

School Money  

Please could parents keep up to date with their payments. Sessions will be stopped if payments are not being kept up 

to date.     

 

Learning  

We are currently reading the story about The Gingerbread Man. The children are really enjoying the story and retelling 

the story in their own little way. With the children so interested and enthusiastic about the story, a lot of their leaning and 

skills based work is around this.  We have of course been celebrating Guy Fawkes and making beautiful pictures with 

lots of paint. We are in the middle of making our very own poppy to remember the soldiers to display in our classroom. 

 

Learning Journals 

Thank you to the parents who are contributing in their learning journals. Journals are being updated weekly so look out 

for new pictures and observations. 

 

Assessments 

Your children are currently being assessed, for most of you this is their first assessment at Swansfield and you will 

receive their assessment very soon. Please bring back their assessment as this is very important for me to put into their 

file, to send down to Health visitors, and to see their progression while attending the school. 

 

Drop-off and collection 

Could I ask you kindly to keep me up to date with who is collecting your child by dropping me an email or phoning me 

on 01665 606032. We do ask parents to stick to one person dropping off and collecting at a time please and to ensure 

that anyone collecting or picking up is in your support bubble. Thank you. 

 

School dates 

Friday the 13th Children in need. 

Monday the 16th November odd socks day to mark the start of anti-bulling week. 

Friday the 18th of December Christmas Jumper day. 

Friday the 18th School closes and we return on the 4th of January.   

 

Any question or queries please contact me.  

Thanks  

Claire (Pre School lead)    

 

  

  
 


